
June 7, 2016 

To Whom It May Concern, 

I just became aware of the proposed Iron Horse Solar Farm proposal. I am 
writing this brief letter to engage the proper authorities and register my 
strong objections to the siting of this project at Clerf Road, and Caribou, for 
reasons too numerous to list at this time and meet the time constraints of 
delivering this letter in time to meet the deadline for consideration. As a 
nearby neighbor, and resident of Kittitas County I want to be informed and 
involved in the processes to come. 

Thank you for your time and consideration. Please provide me with a copy 
of the decision when it is made. 

Sincerely, 

Shirley Stull 
3301 ClerfRd 
Ellensburg, WA 98926 
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